

William Booth, Founder Shaw Clifton, General Maxwell Feener, Territorial Commander Major Dalton Cunningham, Divisional Commander Majors Paul & Karen Egan, Corps Officers

Tuesday, February 02, 2010

To my wonderful friends and supporters:

On behalf of The Salvation Army and all of the men, women and children who received assistance through our Christmas Assistance Program this year, I want to say thank you for giving so generously of your time, talents and resources to make this a joyous and hopeful season for so many.

We realize that without the compassion and trust of this wonderful community we would fall short of meeting the needs of the less fortunate but the amazing faithfulness of our supporters has always come through for The Salvation Army and for that we will be forever grateful. Here are some of the wonderful ways in which people were blessed this Christmas because you cared:

- 544 individuals received gifts & food through our "Adopt -A-Family" Program
- 3,057 children received gifts & stockings through our "Adopt -An-Angel" and "Fill-A-Stocking" Programs
- 524 seniors received food gift cards through our "Adopt-A-Senior" Program
- 3,449 individuals received coats through the "Give-A-Kid-A-Coat" Program
- 534 nursing home residents received gifts

I thank you for your confidence in us and be assured that we will always strive to meet the needs of the less fortunate with the integrity entrusted to us by those who support The Salvation Army. It has been an honor and pleasure to have worked with you and I will never forget the graciousness and kindness you shared both with me and to those who are seeking hope and peace in their lives.

Sincerely,

Christy Hardy

Christy Hard

Volunteer & Gifts-in-Kind Coordinator

The Salvation Army of Greensboro